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NOTICE 

 In pursuance of the resolution adopted in the meeting of the P.G. Admission Committee and 
in continuation of the earlier Notification vide Ref. No. 508/UGB/DR-2025 dated 07.08.2025, it is 

hereby notified for information of all concerned that the deadline for Online Form Fill-up for 

Admission to various P.G. Courses of the University of Gour Banga has been extended up to 03rd 

September 2025. 
 

It is further notified that: 

 

 For candidates under the 1+1+1 Part System, the fields relating to Honours Full Marks and 

Honours Marks Obtained must be correctly and compulsorily furnished, while the CGPA field shall 
remain blank. 

 

 For candidates under the CBCS System, only the CGPA field is to be furnished. The fields 
relating to Honours Full Marks and Honours Marks Obtained shall remain blank. 

 

 All candidates are advised to read the instructions with utmost care and furnish only correct 
and authentic information. Any false, incorrect, or misleading information furnished at any stage of 

the admission process, or any discrepancy/mismatch between the particulars entered in the application 

form and the certificates/documents produced at the time of verification/admission, shall render the 

provisional admission liable to immediate cancellation without assigning any further reason. Such 
candidates shall also be treated as disqualified for admission. 

 

 For all subsequent notifications and updates, candidates are required to regularly visit the 
following official websites of the University: 
 

 http://ugb.ac.in/ 

 https://www.ugbexam.net/PGAdmission  
 

 For any admission-related queries, candidates may contact: 

 

 Email: pgadmission@ugb.ac.in 

 Help Line Contact No.: 9477063172 
 

This Notification is being issued in compliance with the directive of the Competent Authority. 

 

 
(Dr. Rajib Patitundi) 

Deputy Registrar (Addl. Charge)  
 

Copy forwarded to: 
 

1. The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, UGB, Malda. 

2. The Dean (All), Faculty Council for the Post Graduate Studies, UGB. 
3. The Registrar, UGB. 

4. The Head / Coordinator, PG Departments (All), UGB. 

5. The Officers (All), UGB. 
6. The PG Admission Committee, UGB. 

7. The University Website. 

8. Office File. 
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